
N a t i o n a l  A r c h i t e c t u r a l  A c c r e d i t i n g  B o a r d ,  I n c .   

 
March 10, 2015 
  
Sr. Anne Munley, IHM 
President 
2300 Adams Avenue 
Marywood University 
Scranton, PA 18509 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear President Munley: 
 
At the February 2015 meeting of the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB), 
the board reviewed the Visiting Team Report (VTR) for the Marywood University, 
School of Architecture. 
 
As a result, the professional architecture program: Bachelor of Architecture was 
formally granted continuation of its candidacy for a period of not less than two years.  
The continued candidacy term is effective January 1, 2014. Initial accreditation must 
be achieved by 2018, or the program will be required to submit a new candidacy 
application. 
 
Continuing candidacy is subject to the submission of Annual Statistical Reports and 
any subsequent visits that may be required until initial accreditation is achieved.  
 
The Annual Statistical Report is described in Section 10, of the NAAB Procedures for 
Accreditation, 2012 Edition, Amended. This report captures statistical information on 
the institution and the candidate program.  
 
Finally, under the terms of the 2012 Procedures for Accreditation, programs are 
required to make the Architecture Program Report, the VTR, and related documents 
available to the public. Please see Section 3, paragraph j. (page 24), for additional 
information. 
 
The visiting team has asked me to express its appreciation for your gracious 
hospitality. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Shannon B. Kraus, FAIA, NCARB, MBA, FACHA 
President 
 
cc:   Gregory K. Hunt, FAIA, Founding Dean 
  Paul G. May, AIA, LEED® AP, Visiting Team Chair   
 
enc. 
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